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The food industry is one of the most highly regulated industries in Minnesota. Legislative changes 
have tremendous impact on the marketplace. These priority issue areas are topics that will be        

discussed at the Minnesota legislature that significantly affect the food industry of Minnesota – from 
farm to fork. The MGA Government Affairs team is your greatest resource when changes to these 
issues are being considered. The MGA supports polices that strive to ensure Minnesotan’s have 

abundant choices available to keep their baskets safe, healthy, cost-effective, and full.  

Thank you for your engagement! As a member of the MGA, you are gaining a highly competent,  
hard working legislative team to advocate for you. The MGA’s legislative approach is proactive,  

including involvement with policy makers and other business groups. Our job is to work with you to  
pass laws beneficial to our industry and defeat those that create barriers. These efforts are truly  

a “Capitol Investments” in your business and Minnesota’s future.  
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